
 

 

Ref No. BBPSMN/2022/2       Date: 02.04.2022 
 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

It has been almost after 2 years that the school has resumed on offline mode. Today, the 4th of 

April, as we commenced with the new session, we experienced that many of the buses got 

delayed and some were overcrowded. This was because we had not received responses from 

all the parents for transportation purpose but still the students were allowed to avail the bus to 

reach school. 

The school apologises for the inconvenience caused to those parents who had already filled the 

form and made the payment for the transportation. The updated route wise transport list will 

be shared by 9pm today. 

We assure you that in any kind of problems, BBPS, Manesar has always extended its helping 

hand and will continue to do so to provide you assistance by all means. 

Looking forward for a successful year ahead. 

 

Warm regards 

BBPS Manesar 


